Comments Submitted by J. Phillips, Southwest Power Pool

on NAESB WEQ 2013 Annual Plan Items 3.b.i-iii recommendation


From: Joshua Phillips [mailto:jphillips@spp.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2013 10:03 AM
To: naesb
Subject: JESS E-Tag Comments

SPP respectfully suggests the following edits to the NAESB Electronic Tagging Functional Specification Version 1.8.3.

Page 70 Section 3.4 fourth paragraph Bas should be BAs

Page 106 “IDC Working Group” is now called “IDC Association”

Joshua H. Phillips - Sr. Policy Analyst 

ph: 501.688.1761

email:  jphillips@spp.org
